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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 20, 2009

TO: Honorable Robert Duncan, Chair, Senate Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1142 by Carona (Relating to the authority with whom campaign finance reports must be 
filed in connection with a judicial district office filled by the voters of only one county.), As 
Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Election Code to authorize a candidate for a judicial district office to be 
filled by voters of only one county to file required reports with the authority with whom the 
candidate's campaign treasurer appointment is required to be filed instead of filing with the county 
clerk.

The bill would amend the Election Code to authorize a specific-purpose committee supporting or 
opposing a candidate for or holder of a judicial district office to be filled by voters on only one county 
to file the required reports with the political committee's campaign treasurer rather than with the 
county clerk.

Provisions of the bill would create an administrative savings for the counties. No significant fiscal 
implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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